
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

June 2022

BURY COLLEGE

Dates for the Diary:
27TH MAY – 03RD JUNE 2022 - HALF TERM

Nursery closed for bank holidays 2nd June and 3rd June 2022
8TH JUNE WEDNESDAY – WORLD OCEAN DAY

Dress in blue 
WC 13TH JUNE 2022 – FATHERS BAKE SALE

To celebrate Father’s day Cakes to be sold all week on collection.  
CHILDREN WILL FINISH FOR SUMMER ON 15TH JULY 2022

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING?
This month the children have been getting into the royal spirit 
learning all about our monarch the Queen, we have provided a 
range of activities from posting letters to the Queen, flag making, 
cake decorating and even had a ‘street party’ to celebrate! The 
children have loved learning all about Buckingham Palace, and 
our capital city London too!

Within the nursery we have introduced an ‘I can’ fine minute 
activity each day where we focus on one skill developing 
children’s independence for example putting on their own coats in 
Ducks and fastening their own coats in Farmers. The children 
have been really focused on practicing their new skills and have 
showed great determination.

We have been lucky in Farmers this month that the college have 
been able to restart Forest School sessions, the children enjoyed 
going onto the college fields and reading the story leaf man, they 
then took part in a range of activities such as making natural 
crowns, foraging for materials, and exploring nature. We can’t wait 
to pick this back up in September and take part every Tuesday!
 
WHAT IS OUR NEXT FOCUS?
This month in Farmers we are really focusing on school readiness 
for the final few weeks to really push the children in being ready 
for their next transition, this includes being able to follow routine 
and boundaries, able to eat and follow self-care routines 
independently, showing good attention on the carpet and being 
independent in dressing/ undressing. We will be inviting teachers 
into nursery to meet your child!

In Ducks and Lambs, we will be focusing on growth and change 
as we observe the plants and trees changing in the garden that 
we have planted, having sunflower races and helping children to 
look after the world around them by showing care and concern for 
living things.


